
Email to Parents

Dear parent / carer

Further to our letter dated 11 November 2024, a reminder that, to enable us to fulfill our obligations to the 
travel company, the next instalment for the Skiing Trip in 2026 is due by 12:30pm on Friday 4 July 2025.

Please see payment plan listed below:

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us on office@hessleacademy.com

Kind regards
The Hessle Academy

Deposit £100.00 Payable by Friday 8 November 2024

First Payment* £150.00 Payable by Friday 10 January 2025

Second Payment* £300.00 Payable by Friday 4 April 2025

Third Payment* £300.00 Payable by Friday 4 July 2025

Final Payment* £550.00 Payable by 12 December 2025

*Instalments can be made between the first and final payment.  Please be aware that the 

deposit, first and second payments are non-refundable.
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